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8th November 2023
Dear Parent and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that on Friday 17th November, to raise funds towards Children in Need Day whilst raising the spirits of our students, we will be holding a fancy dress day at the school.  Students are encouraged to attend school in fancy dress that is acceptable to allow learning to take place (able to sit at a desk and to work uninhibited). 

If students do not wish to attend in fancy dress, they are allowed to attend in non-uniform.
School rules will still apply regarding no wearing of high heel shoes, no jewellery, no pyjamas or nightwear and no costumes that can’t be worn whilst sitting at a desk working.

As well as making it fun for our students and staff, we must not forget that this is for a fantastic cause, so we are asking for a voluntary donation towards Children in Need of £1 per person.  Pupils will have the opportunity to throw wet sponges at staff during break and lunchtime – 50p for 3 sponges or £1 for 5 sponges. 

Lets make this an enjoyable and memorable experience for all.
Also on Monday 13th November we would like pupils to wear odd socks to raise awareness of antibullying but pupils must still wear uniform and no money is required.  

Yours sincerely,
Mr David Frew
Co-ordinator of personal and social development
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